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Grove, Amy@Waterboards

From: Mohr, Neil <NMohr@republicservices.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 1:49 PM

To: Odermatt, John@Waterboards; Gardner, Tom

Cc: Grove, Amy@Waterboards; Len.yamamoto@shawgrp.com; Mr. Bill Prinz

Subject: RE: Tentative Addendum 2 to Order 99-74: Sycamore Landfill Expansion

Attachments: sycamore_addendum.pdf

(Oops, this one contains the memo) 
John, 
Thanks for you and your staffs efforts on the Tentative Addendum 2 to Order 99-74 for Sycamore Landfill.  As you know 
we are prepared to begin work on the Stage’s liner system.  We have attached a memo with our requested 
clarifications/changes to the Order.  If you or Amy have any questions, please call Len Yamamoto at 619/533-7322 or me 
at 619/733-7525.   
 
 
 
Neil R Mohr                             

General Manager | Republic Services  
619.449.9026 office | 619.733.7525 cell | 619.449.1050 fax 

Sycamore Landfill Office | 8514 Mast Boulevard | Santee, CA 92071 

 
This electronic message (and any attachments) may contain confidential information intended only for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If the reader of this 
message is not an intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or the use of its contents, is prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message from your system. 

From: Odermatt, John@Waterboards [mailto:John.Odermatt@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 11:17 AM 

To: Gardner, Tom 
Cc: Grove, Amy@Waterboards; Len.yamamoto@shawgrp.com; Mohr, Neil; Mr. Bill Prinz 

Subject: Tentative Addendum 2 to Order 99-74: Sycamore Landfill Expansion 
 

Tom, 

Attached is a pdf with the tentative Addendum No. 2 to Order 99-74 for Sycamore Landfill.  This addendum, if adopted, 

would prescribe requirements for the expansion of Sycamore Landfill by including construction of Stage III-A.  As 

indicated in the cover letter/notice, written comments on the tentative Addendum are due to the San Diego Water 

Board by May 8, 2013, and we anticipate scheduling this item for consideration by our Board members at their monthly 

meeting  on June 19, 2013. 

 

Unless we have a reason to schedule a hearing, we are hoping to put this item on the Consent Calendar for 

consideration by our Board members.   Please contact Ms. Amy Grove (agrove@waterboards.ca.gov or TEL: 858-637-

7136) if you have any questions.    John  

 

 

Regards,  

 

John R. Odermatt, M.Sc., PG 

Senior Engineering Geologist 

Cleanup and Land Discharge Branch 

California Regional Water Quality Control Board - San Diego Region 

9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 

San Diego, CA 92123 

TEL: 858-637-5595 
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